
Date: December 29, 2010       

City Council  

Committee Report 

 

To:  Mayor & Council 
Fr:   Colleen Neil, Recreation Services Manager 

Re:  Allan Cup Sponsorship Package 
 

Recommendation: 
THAT Council of the City of Kenora hereby authorizes the purchase of a Platinum Sponsorship 

Package for the 2011 Allen Cup in the amount of $7,500.00 and further, 

 

THAT the sponsorship amount be included and approved in the proposed 2011 operating 

budget. 

 
Background: 
On December 13, 2010 the Allan Cup Host Committee presented a deputation to council 

outlining the benefits to the City of Kenora of hosting a tournament of this size in the 

community.  The December 13th deputation has been attached to this report for review along 

with a copy of the Allan Cup Sponsorship Information Package.  

The host committee is asking the City of Kenora give consideration to becoming a Platinum 

sponsor for this event.   

 

Budget: 
The sponsorship amount of $7,500.00 be included and approved in the 2011 Operating Budget.  

 

Communication Plan/Notice By-law Requirements:  
Finance and Administration, Allan Cup Host Committee and Recreation Services Manager 

 

 

 


